
In association with Hanna Memorial Public School, and London 
Road School, CDM has undertaken to provide 12 Christmas 
Hampers for twelve families chosen by their respective 
principals. 
 
Here is the list of goods needed for each hamper. 
 
1 box of stuffing mix 
1 large can of green beans or peas 
1 can of turkey gravy 
1 can of cranberries 
1 2lb bag of carrots 
1 5lb bag of potatoes 
1 pie to serve 6-8 people (apple, pumpkin) 
1 2 litre of apple or cranberry juice 
1 package of holiday napkins 
1 box of candy canes 
1 box of small chocolates 
 
The turkeys will be donated by the church and I will provide the 
hampers. For those interested in filling a hamper please let me 
know by Nov. 24th. Hampers can be done individually, as a 
family, or shared among several people. 
I would ask that the hampers be at the church for Thursday 
December 19th by 11am.   Please feel free to decorate/ wrap 
the outside of the hamper boxes. Thank you, Susan 
 

______________ 
 

Canon Davis has once again been asked by the Salvation 
Army to contribute to their Christmas Food Drive.  Our 
contribution is Mac & Cheese (better known as Kraft Dinner). A 
box has been placed on the pew at the back of the church 
should you wish to contribute.  Pick-up is December 17.  Thank 
you. 
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